Canberra Na.ture Park ;

SEPTEMBER 92

COOLEMAN RIDGE NEWSLETTER

Hi Everyone,

Have you noticed how everything has suddenly
started to grow? - including the oats and thistles on the
Ridge. Any time you feel like cutting things down please feel
free to use your shears on them, and the roses, cotoneasters
etc. Please don’t cut the blackberries or Paterson’s Curse,
they have biological controls on them.

Bushfire season is upon us (two this week) and there will
be no Rangers available from Nov 1 until April 1, however, we
really can’t let 5 months slip by so we’ll keep going on the
Sunday of the first full weekend each month and Friday
mornings. If we meet at TITHERIDGE PLACE each time we can work
from there.

IMPORTANT DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

OCTOBER 4th Last effort on Mount Arawang. Meet at NAMATJIRA
DRIVE at 1.30pm.

OCTOBER 11th EUCALYPT WALK WITH IAN BROOKER (CSIRO) -an
expert on eucalypts. Meet at TITHERIDGE PLACE at
1.30pm.

NOVEMBER 1lst A WEED WALK WITH WARWICK WRIGHT (AQIS) An expert
on weeds and exotics. Meet at TITHERIDGE
PLACE at 1.30pm.

NOVEMBER 8th An Informal and Informative meeting with TONY
BROWNLIE, Manager of Canberra Nature Park.
Meet at TITHERIDGE PLACE at 1.30pm.(If wet at 21
Ordell St).

DECEMBER 6TH )
FEBRUARY 7TH ) Meet 1.30pm at Titheridge Place
MARCH 7TH )

Please be vigilant when you are on the Ridge, we don’t want
any fires here.

Hope to see you as often as possible and thank you for your
efforts in 1992.

Cheers

Bess (2887536)



